
Good evening all, 
 
This Monday Message is brought to you by the Calam Oriental Band.  I am sitting in the 
basement of the old Temple building and listing to the amazing sounds of the band and 
enjoying some outstanding fellowship. 
 
I am so glad that our Clubs/Units are able to starting back to their regular meeting 
schedules. 
 
We are still in a holding pattern for our spring events, but the outlook is looking slightly 
more positive as the weeks move on. 
 
As far as my honorary band membership in the Band.... It's not looking good... I may 
end up serving as the trip coordinator and bartender, but I have a few more instruments 
to attempt. 
 

Until next week  
 
Jim Logan 
Potentate. 


